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Overview 
 

 
The Chippenham Campus Development Team (CDT) has analysed the first round of 
consultation materials where a total of 631 responses were received.  The consultation 
focused on local residents and looked to gain detailed information that was specific to 
the Chippenham campus in preparation for the CDT to develop working proposals to 
be presented to the area board shortly.  From the consultation the CDT have been 
developing a report to highlight the key topics for inclusion that will also be presented to 
the area board once completed. 
 
In addition to the analysis work that has been taking place, the CDT have designed and 
developed a service providers questionnaire where local service providers can give 
their feedback on the Chippenham campus proposal.  This additional consultation work 
will enable the CDT to gain further information that will assist with the preparation of the 
working proposal and allow the CDT to present a picture that represents local residents 
and local organisations views on the campus proposal. 
 
To support the formulation of the working proposal the CDT are initiating work with 
Wiltshire Council and local partner organisations to define their potential requirements 
for the campus.  This work will be continuing in preparation for the presentation of the 
working proposal. 
  

Key Headlines 
 

 

• Completion of the first phase of user consultation 

• CDT developing a consultation report to highlight the key findings 

• Completion of local organisation consultation 

• Formulation of first working proposal to be presented back to the area board. 
 

 
Signed: 

Date:  
 


